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Mun Siong Engineering Limited (the “Company”) refers to the announcement released on 6 April 2021 

in relation to the Company being debarred from applying new work passes until 29 December 2021 

(Announcement Reference No. SG210406OTHRZRPJ).   

The Company wishes to announce that on 13 April 2021, it has received a response from the Ministry 

of Manpower (“MOM”) with respect to its appeal on the debarment.  MOM, after reviewing the 

appeal, have reduced the debarred period from 12 months to 6 months, without any conditions 

imposed. The debarment will be lifted on 30 June 2021 after which the Company will be permitted to 

submit applications for the employment of new foreign workers, subject to the existing work pass 

criteria. 

The Company will be working with its internal auditors to review the work processes in the Human 

Resource department. The internal auditors will be tasked to make recommendations, where 

appropriate, to the Board of Directors.  The Company is carrying out this review on its own accord.  
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